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SPECIAL ATTENTION 
All Orange County Law Enforcement Agencies 

 

EXPIRATION/NON-RENEWAL OF 
TAXICAB OCTAP COMPANY PERMIT #52 

HAPPY TAXI 
 

Effective April 5, 2016, the OCTAP Company Permit for Happy Taxi expired. 
The company informed OCTAP that it does not intend to renew the company 
permit.  As a result, all Vehicle Permits issued to Happy Taxi are 
immediately revoked and all Driver Permits affiliated with Happy Taxi 
are immediately suspended.  
 
If your department observes any of these vehicles in operation as a taxicab, 
please remove the vehicle permit from the rear window (if present), confiscate 
the driver permit (if in possession) and issue citations under your city 
municipal code, and forward a copy of the citation to OCTAP as evidence.  
(OCTAP fax number: 714-265-4374).  

 

 

   
 


